
State of Florida 

DATE: January 7,2002 

FROM: Dan Hoppe, Director of Regulatory Oversight 

RE: Docket No. 01 1388-TI; Application for certificate to provide interexchange 

TO: Blanca Bayo, Director of Office of the Administrative Services 

Beth Keating, Chief of the Bureau of 

telecommunications service by Chemow Communications, Inc. 

Document No. 00087-02, filed January 4,2002, is a request from Grace R. Chiu, counsel 
for Chemow Communications, Inc., requesting the above subject application be withdrawn 
without prejudice and the docket closed. 

According to Rule 25-24.471 , Florida Administrative Code, the application fee is non- 
refundable. The company, through its representative, has been informed that the application fee 
is non-refundable and should the company apply in the future, a new application fee would be 
required. 

Therefore, since no action is ission, pursuant to Section 2.07, 
Administrative Procedures Manual, 

c: Regulatory Oversight (Pruitt) 
Legal (Teitman) 


